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Instruction/Information Sheet For Hosting Health Presentation Meetings By Dr. John Clark

Thank you for inviting Dr. Clark and hosting these health presentations for your church and community. We require your sponsoring church to complete the Event Scheduling Sheet before we can confirm dates for your program.  Please contact us for an Event Scheduling Sheet (ClarkHealthEd@aol.com). Because most boards want to know the details below before approving, please see details of explanation below.

Financial arrangements
1. Accommodation: We have a 31 foot travel trailer and will need a place to park and hook up to electricity, water and sewer; out in the country, out of the city, for the duration of the meeting, plus some time before the meeting and afterward (up to 3 weeks). 

2. Donations: We are not going to charge the church to have us there, nor anyone to attend the program. We do ask that you assist us in making our needs known and give opportunity for the people attending to donate. We ask that the church donate also, but the exact amount is up to you. We are a non-profit 501c3 organization funded solely by donations and all donations are tax deductable. 

3. Resources: Please let us make our health education materials available on a donation basis at the meetings.

4. Mileage: Some locations may need to reimburse mileage.

Venue

1. Neutral Venue: We have found more people from the community will attend. (ie: library, school auditorium, town hall or Local VFW, etc.) Venue should be central to the community population rather than remote.

2. Transition: Starting at a neutral venue and transitioning to the church works well.

3. Consultations: Dr. Clark needs a private place where, during the day, where he can meet with people who want personalized one-on-one help. The church will work or the venue.

Suggested Advertising: Your marketing is what produces results
1. Flyers: We can provide you with a flyer document or you can make your own. Have a flyer made us with all the important information (ie: address of meeting location, times and contact info) and print it out for distribution in your area.  Color Press (SDA business) can assist the church with distribution via mass mailing.

2. Distribution: Flyers should be distributed to everyone you know, all houses in your town, to all church members, encouraging members to tell their neighbors, family, co-workers and friends. 

3. Posting: Flyers would do well to be posted in vegan & vegetarian clubs in the area, health food stores, waiting rooms, public bulletin boards, laundry mats, county mental health facilities, soup kitchens, etc.

4. Announcements should be made in advance at your places of gathering (church services, prayers meetings, etc). Flyers should be placed in church bulletins for several weeks prior to the event.

5. Local Radio spots could be obtained and information broadcast.

6. Local newspaper ads should be placed with all the information included.

7. Banners or signs are very helpful for identifying the location and drawing attention to the event.

Work List:
1. Handouts need to be downloaded from our web site (www.rev14.com) under “Presentation Handouts” and printed out for each meeting according to topic, one per family is sufficient.

2. Assign tasks to members:

a. Greeters to welcome guests, gathering names and contact information for future outreach events. 

b. Helpers: Someone to distribute the handouts. 

c. Platform Host to introduce the speaker for each program.

d. Optional: church members to demonstrate healthy food dishes for attendees to try if possible. (Excellent to lead attendees into a cooking school following this event.)

e. Audiovisual: Someone in charge of audiovisual arrangements, for Power Point projection and sound.

3. Survey: Distribute a survey at the end of the meetings to find out people interested in further programs and/or Bible study.

4. Plan follow-up programs, like cooking schools, to be announced to participants at this series. 

5. Incentives: Door prizes, free drawings, and gifts for people who brought guests or other ideas to help people continue to return and enjoy the program. (Ideas for this are books, magazines, kitchen gadgets, food, DVDs, cookbooks, etc. Be Creative.)
Dr. John G. Clark, ClarkHealthEd@aol.com

